
 
 

    
 
 
 
            May 6, 2020 
 
 
Mr. Brad Squibb 
Radiation Safety Officer 
BSX, LLC 
3601 C Street, Suite 1000-37 
Anchorage, AK 99503 
 
SUBJECT:  ACKNOWLEDGMENT LETTER - WITHDRAWAL OF 14-DAY NOTIFICATION 
 
Mr. Squibb: 
 
On October 14, 2018, you submitted to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) a 14-day 
notification of work activities to be performed under NRC License No. 50-35484-01 at Picatinny 
Arsenal, New Jersey, during October-November 2018.  By letter dated March 11, 2020, you 
requested withdrawal of the 14-day notification dated October 14, 2018, based on additional 
information identified during the NRC inspection conducted on February 7, 2020, of BSX, LLC 
licensed activities.  This letter acknowledges receipt of your withdrawal request. 
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the 
NRC’s document system (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

      /RA/ 
 

Roberto J. Torres, M.S., Senior Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing and Decommissioning Branch 
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